
From: Peter MacLaggan [mailto:pmaclaggan@poseidonl.com] 
Sent: Thursday, April 10, 2008 12:30 PM 
To: John Robertus 
Subject: May 1 Desal Mitigation Meeting 

John, 

Here is the May 1 meeting invitation from CCC staff. You can disregard the comment 
about having to pay for your own lunch, Poseidon is going to provide lunch for the 
group. 

Peter 
> 
> From: Sara Townsend 
> Sent: Wednesday, April 02, 2008 2:33 PM 
> To: Sara Townsend; Judy Brown; ebeckerGwaterboards.ca.gov; WPa2n0kas@dfg.ca.gov; 
Amber Pairis; bryant.chesney; Monica.Deangelis@noaa.gov; Marci_Koski0fws.gov; 
Meleah Ashford; jelliGci.carlsbad.ca.us; jgaruSci.carlsbad.ca.us; kgr@sandag.org; 
ble@sandag.org; Matt Zafonte; Steve Hampton; Pierre duVair; 
pmaclagganeposeidonl.cora; Alison Dettmer; Tom Luster 
> Subject: Marine Life Mitigation Plan Meeting for Poseidon Desal Plant 
> When: Thursday, May 01, 2008 10:00 AM-1:30 PM (GMT-08:00) Pacific Time (US & 
Canada). 
> Where: Agua Hedionda Lagoon Foundation offices in Carlsbad 
> 
> 
> Greetings! 
> 
> I have spoken directly with most of you, but would like to cordially invite you 
to participate in an interagency working group meeting on Thursday May 1 to address 
potential mitigation options for impacts to marine life from impingement and 
entrainment by Poseidon's desal plant. 
> 
> Last November the Coastal Commission approved a coastal development permit for 
Poseidon Resources, contingent upon the completion of a Marine Life Mitigation Plan 
(Special Condition 8). We would like to inform you where we are in this process 
and seek your input in an effort to promote more efficient and effective 
communciation among the many agencies either directly or indirectly involved. We 
anticipate at least a half-day meeting, beginning at 10 am and breaking for lunch 
by 1 or 2 pm. After lunch, we will resume the meeting if necessary or go on site 
visits if possible. 
> 
> This meeting is not open to the general public and we would like to limit the 
number of participants to 2 for each agency. If there are others you think should 
be included, please let me know. Although we would like to, we do not currently 
have the funds to provide lunch. I will most likely arrange for lunch to be 
delivered and each person would be responsible for covering their portion of the 
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cost (I'm open to other ideas as well). 
> 
> Details, such as the agenda, directions, and a more concrete plan for lunch, will 
follow. We look forward to meeting each of you and thank you in advance for taking 
the time to participate and lend your expertise. We are hopeful that this meeting 
will yield good contacts among agencies and a reduction in the amount of time it 
takes to complete our respective tasks. If you have any questions or concerns, 
please give me a call. 
> 
> Cheers, 
> Sara 
> 
> 
> 
> SARA TOWNSEND 
> Coastal Program Analyst 
> 
> 
> 
> CALIFORNIA COASTAL COMMISSION 
> 45 FREMONT STREET 
> SUITE 2000 
> SAN FRANCISCO CA 94105 
> T: 415.904.5295 
> F: 415.904.5400 
> 
> 
> 

Peter M. MacLaggan 
Senior Vice President 
Poseidon Resources 
SO! W. Broadway # 1260 
San Diego. CA 92101 
Ph. 619-595-7802 
Fax 619-595-7892 
pmaclaggan@poseidon 1. com 
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